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Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources
Subject: SB 892

I just learned that that your committee will be considering legislation this afternoon about aerial
spraying.

I strongly favor SB 892 that would allow rural residents to know before nearby aerial herbicide
sprays commence. | read articles in The Oregonian about this practice last year and was appalled that
our forestry rules are so lax that humans and wildlife in the area of spraying are endangered. The
notification window for aerial helicopter sprays need to be changed from 12 months to a few days in
advance. Residents should also receive an e-notification if the spray date is changed or canceled.

I urge you to pass this bill out of committee.

Yours truly,
Jeanne Roy
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